May 25, 2007

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ASC Curriculum Office

FROM:
David Frego, School of Music, Associate Director

RE:

Course Change Request: MUS 201.XX

Attached is a new course request initiated by the Administrative Committee in the School of Music. This course has been approved by the School of Music Curriculum Committee and the full faculty. This course involves private instruction to all first year music majors in the B.A., B.M.E. and the B.M. 

The purpose of this course change is to allow students who are enrolled in the Bachelor of Arts in Music program to take private instruction for the half the length and half the credit than those in the Bachelor of Music and Bachelor of Music Education program. There is currently no provision that requires the BA in Music student to take private instruction. The curriculum program for the B.A. is currently under review and the new program will include a minimum of three offerings of MUS 201.XX as part of the major program.  

Changes in this course include the optional credit hour difference, and the optional lesson length..

Included with this request are the former and proposed syllabi.

Please address questions regarding this course to:

Lora Dobos 
dobos.1@osu.edu
